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 The Board of Medicine concurs with the Economic Impact Analysis of the Department of 

Planning and Budget for proposed amendments to 18VAC85-130. The Board would like to clarify 

that this regulatory change and its impacts only apply to licensed professional midwives licensed 

under 18VAC85-130 and does not apply to certified nurse midwives, a category of advanced 

practice registered nurse, or licensed certified midwives, both of which possess prescriptive 

authority and are jointly licensed by the Boards of Nursing and Medicine. 


